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Cargill Meat Solutions Receives Award
Colfax County - On July 20, 2010, Cargill Meat Solutions in Schuyler was presented with an award by Tobacco Free Nebraska (TFN) and recognized by a representative from the Center for Disease Control (CDC) at the TFN State Coalition Meeting.  They were recognized for their outstanding efforts in Tobacco Prevention which will impact other Cargill plants worldwide.  
Cargill is one of the largest privately-held companies in the US with over 160,000 employees in 76 countries.  The Schuyler, NE plant has approximately 2100 employees representing 31 countries with almost as many languages spoken.
The tobacco prevention efforts in the Schuyler plant include a Quit Tobacco Program, health fair booths, Smoke Free Vehicle events, Great American Smoke Out, preparation for when the statewide smoke-free air law would go into effect on June 1, 1009, and a celebration to commemorate the first year anniversary of Smoke Free Cargill.  Two Cargill employees, who took the lead in this work, are Robin Simanek and Tonia Heard.  With management support, they have been active members of the Tobacco Free Colfax County Coalition since 2005.  In response to these efforts, 75 employees have enrolled in the Quit Tobacco Program to date.  Don Ryther wrote, “…my grand kids like to give me a kiss now as I do not stink of tobacco like I used to.  So, thank you to Robin and Cargill for helping me get it done!”
As a result of the careful planning and successful transition to a smoke-free facility, the Schuyler Plant has been recommended by Cargill as a model blueprint for other Cargill facilities to become smoke-free.   In this way, the work that has been done here in Schuyler, will impact other Cargill plants worldwide!   According to Judy Martin, Tobacco Free Nebraska Program Manager, “The work done by Cargill is a great example of thinking globally and acting locally in tobacco control.” 
Tobacco Free Colfax County is a collaborative effort that works to eliminate exposure to secondhand smoke, reduce access to tobacco products, and to keep youth from starting the use of tobacco.  It is sponsored by East Central District Health Department with funding provided by the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services/Tobacco Free Nebraska Program as a result of the Tobacco Master Settlement Agreement. 

For more information on tobacco prevention activities in Colfax and Platte Counties, contact Ruth Mueller at (402) 563-9656. 
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